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Our very own Merlika "Elva" Modeste made history
as Saint Lucia’s first female catamaran captain!
She shared her inspiring journey to achieving this
milestone in our June 2024 newsletter. Adding to
her accomplishments, Elva was honored as the
Marine-Based Transportation Employee of the
Year at the Gimies 2024. As part of her award, she
got the opportunity to travel to Taiwan, where she
attended a Workshop on Ecotourism from July 4th
- 17th, 2024. 
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As we enter 2025, we would like to take a moment to thank you for your
ongoing support throughout 2024. This newsletter provides a recap of 2024,
highlighting key moments and accomplishments. We appreciate your
continued support and look forward to another productive year together.

TANGO TIME

 MERLIKA MODESTE - SAINT
LUCIA’S FIRST FEMALE
CATAMARAN CAPTAIN!

We added Tango Time, a 45 FT luxury sports
catamaran to our fleet! This spacious vessel
features a sunbathing lounge bed, ample
shaded areas for cooling off, a fully stocked
bar, and an onboard washroom for maximum
comfort. 

More Information

https://seaspraycruises.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/3109/2024/07/June-Newsletter-2024.pdf
https://seaspraycruises.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/3109/2024/08/SeaSprayCruises-July-20241.pdf
https://seaspraycruises.com/private-charter-tango-time/


WE CELEBRATED WORLD
TOURISM DAY WITH TREE

PLANTING!

Bloginfo@seaspraycruises.com Rodney Bay Marina, Gros Islet, St Lucia

CHOCOLATE BEAN TO BAR &
SOUFRIERE CATAMARAN

EXPERIENCE

BEACH CLEAN UP

Join us for a unique cruise and experience
where you will dive into the art of Bean to
Bar Chocolate making at Project Chocolat.
Discover the rich history of chocolate and
create your own bar using local cocoa. After
a cocoa infused lunch, enjoy a relaxing
cruise back up the West Coast with a swim
stop and music as you pass through the
scenic Marigot Bay.

Staff members from Sea Spray joined the
Ministry of Tourism, Investment, Creative
Industries, Culture and Information in its
celebration of World Tourism Day on Sunday
September 22nd 2024.

On Friday, October 11th 2024, several SLHTA
member companies took part in an island-
wide cleanup effort. Sea Spray Cruises team
members Aaliyah Williams, Lynn Devaux, and
Rhea Isaac joined forces with The Landings
St. Lucia, starting as early as 6 AM to clear
piles of waste.

More Information

1-758-458-0123
1-758-452-8644

https://www.instagram.com/stluciatours/
https://www.youtube.com/@SeaSprayCruisesStLucia
https://www.facebook.com/seaspray.cruises/
http://www.seaspraycruises.com/
https://seaspraycruises.com/blog/
mailto:info@seaspraycruises.com
https://maps.app.goo.gl/v2k6WraVJ2UbHx7E6
https://seaspraycruises.com/chocolate-bean-to-bar-soufriere-catamaran-experience/
tel:17584580123
tel:17584528644

